
           Vanderbilt Learning Center Newsletter

	 Spring 2023                   


School Notes 
SPRING FLING 

Join us for our second annual 
Spring Fling Fundraiser on 
Friday, May 12, 2023 from 

5:00pm-7:30pm. We will have 
raffle baskets, silent auction 
items, face painting, a dance 

performance, DJ, Naples 
Smoked BBQ, Rita’s Ice and 
more!!! Don’t miss out on this 
great event. Invite your family, 

friends and neighbors. Pre-sale 
tickets will start soon, so look 

for the flyer in your child’s 
backpack!! 

Save the Date

May 11 & 12 — Muffins with Mom
12 — Spring Fling 5:00pm-7:30pm
15 – VLC Spring Concert & Graduation at 6:00pm in the 
Sanctuary
21 — Graduation Sunday! Family Led Worship, 10a in the 
Sanctuary (Sunday School)
24 & 25 — End of Year Class Celebrations: ask your teacher 
for details. 
29 – No School, Happy Memorial Day! 
30, 31, 6/1 – VLC VBS during regular school day (No 
schedule changes)
31 & 6/1 – Last Day of School, Happy Summer! (No aftercare 
on June 1) 
June 18 – Happy Father’s Day! 
July 17-21 — Monumental VBS 9am-12pm (Open to All) 
Registration required.
23 — VBS Celebration Sunday! Family Led Worship, 10a in 
the Sanctuary
August 8 – VLC Open House
10/11 – First day of school, WELCOME BACK! 
13— Blessing of the School Year & Teacher Commissioning, 
Family Led Worship, 10am in the Sanctuary

From the Parent Team 
Teacher Appreciation Week: MAY 1-5  

Please see our Facebook page to follow along with 
some loving suggestions for the week to show our 

teachers how much we care.

We are taking our teachers on a trip around the world! 

Global gratitude!

Parent Team Volunteer Appreciation Breakfast 

Wednesday, May 24th at House of Omelets

A flyer will be sent home as a reminder and a way to RSVP. 


THANK YOU ALL FOR YOUR SUPPORT THIS YEAR!!! 

Interested in becoming the Parent Team Chair? 

Email Kristin, ked227@gmail.com

Happy Birthday 

April 6th - Mrs. Lee Dorozenski (Pre-K 4 Teacher)


April 9th - Mrs. Jillian Grimm ( Kinder Asst)


May 21st - Mrs. Amber Grider (Spanish Teacher/VPC Ed Ministry)


June 11th - Mrs. Lori Zajac (Pre-K 2 Teacher)


June 21st - Pastor Rob Marrow


June 26th - Mrs. Melanie Butler (Pre-K 4 Teacher)


Vanderbilt Presbyterian Church 

Let’s fetch some fun! Pets Unleashed is coming to VLC on May 30, May 31 and 

June 1 for Vacation Bible School! Currently enrolled students at VLC will continue 
their regular school-day schedule. *No aftercare provided on June 1.*


Vacation Bible School: Explore God’s awesomeness at Monumental VBS! 

July 17-21, 9a-12p for kids who are three years old by Sept. 1, 2023  (and potty 

trained) through Fifth Grade. Fee is $25/student. Spots are limited. Volunteer 
opportunities for adults/middle school/high school/collegiates. 


Dear Families, 

As we enter into our last couple months of school, I find myself 
reflecting on the year and how much our kids have grown. At VLC, 
we are a family and the excitement of our new faces coming in, is 
matched with the sadness of seeing some of our families get ready 
to graduate and move on. Always remember, you have a place here 
at VLC. I’m excited to see everyone at our Spring Concert and 
Graduation!!! Enjoy all these wonderful moments, because as we’ve 
seen, the days may be long, but the years are short. 	 	 	
	                                      Kind Regards, Jackie Elmer, Director



